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February 12,2025 

Dear Students and Parents, 

As the Class 10 and 12 Board Examinations approach, I want to take a moment 

to address you all with heartfelt encouragement and support. 

To my dear students, this is a milestone in your academic journey, a stepping 

stone toward your dreams. Remember, this examination is an opportunity to 

showcase your hard work, resilience, and determination. Success is not just 

measured by marks but by the effort and dedication you pour into your 

preparation. Trust in yourself, stay focused, and take each day as it comes. 

Believe in your abilities, and you will rise above any challenge that comes your 

 

To our valued parents, your unwavering support and encouragement mean the 

world to your children. While they prepare to give their best, remind them that 

your love and pride for them are unconditional. Create a calm and positive 

environment at home, and assure them that these exams are only a part of life's 

journey, not its entirety. 

Together, let us remind our children that their worth is far greater than the 

numbers on a report card. What truly matters is their integrity, character, and 

the lessons they carry with them as they move forward in life. 

 

Wishing all our students strength, confidence, and clarity as they step into this 
Important phase. Remember, we are all cheering for you, today and always.
 
 
 

 
Sita Jha 

Vice Principal 

 


